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Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Business owners and residents cannot assume the burden of further taxation on just about everything. We already have
the distinction of being the most business unfriendly state in the nation. More taxes will continue to drive businesses
out, swiftly followed by many residents who can live more economically elsewhere.

Mary Ellen Dombrowski <medombl@gmail.com>
158 Ox Yoke Drive
Wethersfield




